From: Jonathan Nakouzi_

Sent: 28 September 2015 11:22

To: Planning

Cc: Chivers, Jennifer

Subject: Objection - Proposed pet shop at 57 South End Road

Dear Planning Department,

Re: NOTIFICATION OF RECEIPT OF REVISED OR AMEDED PLANS FOR AN AN
APPLICATION FOR PROPOSED WORKS OR DEVELOPMENT

OBJECTION
| write on behalf of the Directors of Wentworth Mansions Ltd.

The plans submitted are inadequate as they do not explain the function of the
proposed new back door. It is however ocbvious that the applicants are trying once
again to emit via the rear door of the shop into our private garden/entrance area
which we have already shown to be unacceptable (see email dated the 6th May
2015). At the outset we made it clear that this would not be allowed.

This new plan is not acceptable. It proposes to change a sturdy fire door into a small
version of our front doors with an opening and duct above and what look like open
grills below.

Despite having asked for more details the applicants have withheld crucial
information.

Given the clear intended heavy use of the grooming part of the business we
emphatically reject this further application.

Yours sincerely,
Jonathan Nakouzi,
(Chairman)



